



Dear NWWA - Warrington Water Customers,

As recently reported in local media, the NWWA has recently received notice of the award of an H20-Pa Grant for connection of Warrington Township properties with confirmed PFAS/PFOA well water contamination. Although the actual grant monies have not been received as of this date, the NWWA intends to proceed immediately to connect as many properties as possible, regardless of the actual level of PFAS/PFOA.

## We understand that prior to our ownership:

- 1. Some properties with contaminated wells over 70ppt have been connected to the public water.
- 2. Other properties with lesser amounts of confirmed contamination have not yet been connected.
- 3. Some properties that were connected had the contaminated well decommissioned to prevent future use or cross-contamination with safe water. Others did not.

We want to update the records provided to us at the time of purchase, and supplemented since. As such, we are now requesting the owners of all properties in Warrington Township that have already been connected, as well as owners of properties now interested in connecting, in calling our Warrington Office at 267-482-6940 and ask to speak with Larry Kremsky.

Mr. Kremsky will receive your information, and if you are interested in having your property connected to public water at little or even no cost – will have an NWWA representative contact your to discuss options and to answer any questions you may have.

Time is of the essence in making this contact as both the term of the grant program and funding provided is limited.

We have also received preliminary notice of a separate grant award – that may allow us to provide a credit all Warrington water accounts existing at the time of our October 1, 2019 system acquisition. Information about the account credit once we receive final approval and actual payment on that particular grant. As of this date, we have not.

The bottom line is that if you have, or had, a private well with PFAS contamination, please call Mr. Kremsky at 267-482-6940

Robert C. Bender Executive Director

FOREST PARK WATER